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 I am a landlord in Eugene.  I support SB 2025.  Landlords are suffering because it is 

so hard to evict a tenant  

for any cause.  At this time I have 4 tenants not paying.  Filed eviction.  At 1st hearing 

the weather was bad 

with snow and ice the judge would not hear any case because she said some tenants 

may not be able to  

travel to the court house.  All cases were  held over for another week.   This means I 

loose moor rent.  If there was an easier way to evict non paying tenants it would be a 

tremendous help  to landlords. 

 

All landlords would appreciate your support in passing SB 2025 

 

Thank you, Joyce Summers  


